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Weekly News – Friday 13th March 2020  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week our maths focus has been on equivalent 
fractions. Please look on Mathletics for any activities that 
will support your child’s understanding as most of the year 
group have found this work quite challenging! 

In English, the children are enjoying the story of Thor and 
his Stolen Hammer. We have acted out the story and 
recapped our knowledge of speech punctuation. 

Please take an opportunity to look through your child’s 
English Book this weekend. We are sure you will like 
reading the writing we completed on Secrets of a Sun 
King. ALL books to be returned on MONDAY 16th. 

As part of our rivers topic, we considered the importance 
of the water cycle. In science, the children had great fun 
completing a classification chart for 5 Liquorice Allsorts! 

 

Year 4 Team  
P 

Homework Reminder 

Home learning grid for Spring 2 will be available on the school 
website. Whilst the enrichment activities are focused on rivers, 
please remember to keep up with the non-negotiables. 

Next term, all children in Year 4 throughout the country, will take an 
on-line multiplication test comprising of 25 questions (all 
multiplication based – no division). To help them practise and 
become familiar with the test, please look at this web link 
https://urbrainy.com/mtc. Having tried it at school, there does not 
appear to be a need to subscribe or pay just to access the test. 

 

Date Reminders 
18th & 19th March 

Parent Consultations 

20th March 

Mum’s Breakfast 

Year 4 Cake Sale 

26th March 

Glint of Gold Performances 

9:15 and 2:30 

1st April 

Egyptian Day 

 
Announcements 

Please return your consents 
for the trip to Thames 

Explorers at Kew Riverside. 
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